It's Easter Fair Time Again!

Dear Families,

It's back! We have begun to plan for the 2023 Easter Fair. The date
for the Easter Fair this year is Friday 31 March. Are you interested in
helping? All help is appreciated and can happen in many ways. You
can co-ordinate a stall, help on a stall, donate goods, make
suggestions. Our first planning meeting will be on Tuesday 21
February at 5:15 pm in the Library. Come along if you can. If you can’t
make it but want to help please return the slip below to school by that
date. If you want more information please contact Megan Walsh on
0428 413 856.

With thanks,

Holy Trinity P and F

| would like to be involved in the 2023 Easter Fair.
Name:
Contact Number:

Children’s class:







